
Outlook 

Re: Request for Quote - HUD Grant Administration Services 

From Banach, Mitchell <BanachM@AyresAssociates.com> 

Date Mon 09/29/2025 10:54 

To Darcy Perkins <darcy.perkins@richlandcenterwi.gov> 

Cc Jasen Glasbrenner <jasen.glasbrenner@richlandcenterwi.gov>; Ashley Oliphant <ashley.oliphant@richlandcenterwi.gov>; Shambeau, Gareth 
< ShambeauG@AyresAssociates.com > 

Darcy, 

We estimate that the grant administration and environmental review services for three projects over the seven-year grant period, at $196,100 on a time and materials basis. The environmental 
review level would be an Environmental Assessment for each of the three projects. 

Please let me know if you'd like to proceed with formal proposal. 

Mitchell Banach, PG I Geologist 

Office: 715.834.3161 I Direct: 715.831.7659 I Cell: 262.818.8908 
Ayres Associates Inc. I www.AyresAssociates.com 

Ingenuity, Integrity, and Intelligence. 

From: Darcy Perkins <darcy.perkins@richlandcenterwi.gov> 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 4:06 PM 

To: Banach, Mitchell <BanachM@AyresAssociates.com> 
Cc: Jasen Glasbrenner <jasen.glasbrenner@richlandcenterwi.gov>; Ashley Oliphant <ashley.oliphant@richlandcenterwi.gov>; Shambeau, Gareth 
<ShambeauG@AyresAssociates.com> 
Subject: Re: Request for Quote - HUD Grant Administration Services 

Mitchell, 

We are looking for the grant consultant's assistance in guiding the bidding process and ensuring all federal and City requirements are met. The designated project 
engineer will take the lead role in preparing bid documents and conducting the contractor bidding. 

In short, the engineer will handle the technical side of bidding and contractor procurement, while the grant consultant will provide oversight, documentation, and 
compliance verification. We anticipate that the same firm will also conduct the environmental reviews, unless the nature of the review itself would trigger 
separate competitive bidding requirements. 

I hope this helps illustrate how we see the coordination between the roles. Please let me know if additional clarification would be helpful. 

Thanks, 

Darcy Perkins 

Municipal Services Specialist 

City of Richland Center 

P I 608-647-3466 Ext. 202 w I www.richlandcenterwi.gov 

450 South Main Street, Richland Center, Wisconsin 53581 
E I darcy.perkins@richlandcenterwi.gov I El Book Meeting 

� � 

Riclilana Riclilana 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT PUBLIC WORKS 

From: Banach, Mitchell <BanachM@AyresAssociates.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 15:31 
To: Darcy Perkins <darcy.perkins@richlandcenterwi.gov> 
Cc: Jasen Glasbrenner <jasen.glasbrenner@richlandcenterwi.gov>; Ashley Oliphant <ashley.oliphant@richlandcenterwi.gov>; Sham beau, Gareth 
<ShambeauG@AyresAssociates.com> 
Subject: Re: Request for Quote - HUD Grant Administration Services 

Darcy, 

I have an additional follow-up question about conducting the bidding process outlined in the request. Typically, that service is provided by the design engineer and that would be an efficient way 
of doing it. However, I could see the grant consultant helping to verify that the process is following applicable requirements. 

Could you offer any more clarification on how you envision the coordination between the grant consultant and design engineers when it comes to conducting the bidding process? 

Mitchell Banach, PG I Geologist 

Office: 715.834.3161 I Direct: 715.831.7659 I Cell: 262.818.8908 

Darcy Hulon
Rectangle


